

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR AMERICAN SAMOA GOVERNMENT

December 26, 2024

GENERAL MEMORANDUM NO. 275 – 24

To:

Distribution List

From:

Governor of American Samoa

Subject:

Holiday - New Year's Eve 2024

New Year's Eve, **Tuesday**, **December 31**, **2024**, will be observed as a holiday in American Samoa. All government offices will be closed and normal activities will be suspended on this day.

Employees of the American Samoa Government who are not required to perform essential services shall be excused from their duties. Employees required to perform duty on that day will receive holiday wages in accordance with applicable laws and regulations.

The New Year's holiday is a good time to be with our families and friends. It is a time to refresh and energize for the year ahead.

I hope that you all had a Merry Christmas, and thank you again for all of your hard work and dedication. Please be safe and responsible and have an enjoyable New Year's Eve and Happy New Year!

LEMANU P. S. MAU

Governor